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Rep. Billings Sworn in to State Assembly 

 
 

MADISON – This week, the members of the State Legislature and the State Constitutional 

Officers were sworn into office in Madison. 

 

“It is an honor to be sworn in for this term in the State Assembly and also be chosen by my 

caucus colleagues to serve in Leadership as the Democratic Caucus Vice-Chair.” 

 

“I look forward to entering the new session as part of a disciplined caucus, working hard for the 

people of Wisconsin and upholding the Governor’s Veto.” 

 

“I am going forward with optimism in this new session that the Legislature will work together to 

address important issues like PFAs, education, affordable healthcare, and returning some of the 

surplus to taxpayers.” 

 

“I look forward to continuing to serve on the State Building Commission, as Ranking Member 

on the Assembly Committee on Children and Families, and returning to the Assembly 

Committee on Tourism as Ranking Member.”   
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